

## HELP US FIND A CURE THE PINK PATCH PROJECT

The Long Beach Police Officers Association is proud to announce our partnership with numerous other law enforcement agencies and associations in promoting the Pink Patch Project. Between now and the end of October, participating agencies will be selling commemorative collectors patches and other items.

## ALL PROFITS GO TOWARDS CANCER TREATMENT, RESEARCH, AND EDUCATION



The commemorative patch (\$10) will be available for purchase starting August 16<sup>th</sup>. We anticipate having commemorative pins (\$5) for sale starting September 1<sup>st</sup>. Purchases can be made at the Long Beach POA located at 2865 Temple Avenue. If you have any questions, please call (562) 426-1201 or email Info@LongBeachPOA.Org.

## #PINKPATCHPROJECT

www.cityofhope.org/pink-patch-project

https://www.memorialcare.org/services/cancer-care/cancer-care-long-beach-memorial